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Government of Guatemala 

Dr. Alejandro Giammattei 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

                                                      

         Guatemala, February 9, 2022 

                                                     DIGRIB-SUAAO 34-2022 

Mr. Ritter Diaz,        

 

It is my pleasure to address you in the presence of the President of the Republic of Guatemala, 

Dr. Alejandro Giammattei, who has granted me the privilege of serving our country as 

Minister of Foreign Affairs from February 1, 2022. 

 

The strength, trust and dynamism that characterize our bilateral relationship are the result of 

the collective efforts and will of the institutions and citizens of both countries who are 

committed to the well-being, economic growth and integrated development of the peoples of 

both countries. 

 

We are honored to have your support for our better present and future. On behalf of the 

people and government of Guatemala, I would like to express our sincere gratitude for the 

valuable work you have done and the results you have achieved in collaboration with 

Ambassador Cristobal Adalberto Herrera Dubon. 

 

I am committed to ensuring that this positive and proactive relationship will continue and be 

further strengthened during my tenure. I fully support the team of diplomats at the Embassy 

of Guatemala in Japan for ongoing and future initiatives. Please do not hesitate to contact 

them. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to convey you my utmost consideration. 

 

Mario Adolfo Bucaro Flores 

Minister for Foreign Affairs 

Mr. Ritter Diaz 

Representative Director 
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